
October 24, 2019 
 
Dear Mrs. Assarattanakul and the Board of Directors of the International Costumers’ Guild, 
 
I am writing to notify you that I am resigning from my position as President of the International 
Costumers’ Guild effective immediately.  
 
I love and appreciate the ICG as a whole. I have only  wanted what is best for the organization 
and considering the current atmosphere among the Board of Directors, I do not believe that my 
continued tenure of the position effectively serves the Guild. I sincerely hope that the current 
issues can be resolved and the Guild quickly returns to the business of costuming, including 
putting appropriate code of conduct and anti-harassment policies in place. I wish the Guild all 
the best, and will assist in the transition to my successor as necessary.  
 
Yours in Costuming, 
Marianne Pease 


